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Dear Members, 
  

Sub       Directorate General of Systems and Data Management, Central Bard of 
Indirect Taxes & Customs issued an Advisory No.10/2022 dated 14th June, 2022 
regarding changes in System with respect of AD Code Registration in exports 
Changes in System with respect of AD Code Registration in exports 
  

  
Directorate General of Systems and Data Management, Central Bard of Indirect Taxes & 

Customs has issued an Advisory No.10/2022 dated 14th June, 2022 regarding changes in System 
with respect of AD Code Registration in exports.  
  
2.         This Advisory has explained that AD code with associated bank account will now require 
to be registered in the System at only one port, and thereafter, the AD code would be available 
at all Customs locations. For any new AD code registration (or updation) at any port, the same 
has to be registered through online request at ICEGATE. The option to Add/modify the AD code 
and account against an IEC has been disabled in ICES under “CLK” role. As in the existing 
procedure, the request would be approved by the officer under the CLK role at that particular 
port. Once an AD code is registered against an IEC at any port, the same can be used for 
all ports. There is no requirement of separate registration at other ports for filing documents. 
Further, any change/amendment in the particular AD code account details will have to be done at 
that port of registration only i.e. the port chosen by the IEC at the time of making application for 
registration. Further there can be multiple AD codes and associated accounts registered 
against an IEC. No changes have been made in this regard. As explained above, all multiple AD 
codes will have to be registered in the System at any one of the ports as explained above. Thus 
for an IEC, there can be different ports of registration for different AD codes. 
  
3.      A copy of the said Advisory is attached for information please. (CLICK HERE). 
  
4.       Issues / difficulties, if any, with regard to the implementation of the Scheme,  may be brought 
to notice to team.ices@icegate.gov.in 
  
This is issued for your information please. 
  
With warm regards, 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Dr. L.B. Singhal  
Secretary General-AEPC  
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